
 
 

NOW SAVING SPACES FOR 
ART IN THE PARK 

63RD ANNUAL WATERCADE CELEBRATION ● LITCHFIELD, MN 
 

It’s time to start thinking summer! You are invited to display your arts and crafts at “Art in the Park” 
during Litchfield’s annual Watercade summer celebration, July 11-14, 2019. 
 

Art in the Park will be 
9:00 AM to 4:00 PM ● Saturday, July 13, 2019 

Central Park (Downtown Litchfield) ● Litchfield, MN 
 

As always, numerous food vendors will be on hand to help bring traffic to the park.  The popular Lip 
Sync contest will also take place in the afternoon which tends to draw a large crowd as well!! 
And, great news! This year registration fees have been lowered!!! 
 

Booth Spaces: 12’ x 12’  
Registration Fee:  $40.00 before June 1, $50.00 June 1-July 1. 
Proof of Liability Insurance: must be provided with registration form.  If you do not have Liability 
Insurance a $10.00 fee will be added to your booth fee. 
Booth reservation is a first-come, first-serve basis.  We cannot guarantee there won’t be another 
vendor who may be selling similar items to you and we cannot guarantee that you’ll get the same 
spot you’ve had in past, although we do try our best to accommodate your requests. 
 

Payment: due when registration form is received.  Space will be reserved at that time.  No registration 
or payment will be accepted after July 1, 2019. 

 

Cancellation: if cancellation is done BEFORE JULY 1, 2019, a full refund will be issued.  If cancellation is 
done AFTER JULY 1, 2019, no refund will be issued. 
 

After you register, placement maps and information will be mailed to you as the event nears (late 
June).  In the meantime, if you have any questions please call.  We look forward to seeing you at Art in 
the Park!!!! 
 
Registration form is enclosed. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mary Bollin - 320-434-0642 / ma_k_marty@yahoo.com 
Trisha Reinitz  - 320-221-6889 / reinitz43@gmail.com 
Don Manuel - 320-224-0633 


